
 

  
  
  
 Memphis Airports District Office 
 2600 Thousand Oaks Blvd. Suite 2250 

Memphis, TN  38118 

Phone: 901-322-8180 

 

 
 
 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Douglas Kreulen, A.A.E. 
President and CEO 
Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority 
140 BNA Park Drive, Suite 520 
Nashville, TN 37214 
 
Dear Mr. Kreulen: 
 

  RE: FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT (FONSI) 
SUPPLEMENTAL CONCOURSE AND GATE EXPANSION 
NASHVILLE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (BNA) 

 
The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Memphis Airports District Office has reviewed the 
Supplemental Environmental Assessment (EA) for the referenced project. Based on our review, the 
EA supports a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI). 
 
To finalize the environmental process for this action, please issue an announcement for the 
availability of the FONSI in a newspaper of general circulation and make the FONSI, attached to 
the final EA, available for public review. 
 
If you have any questions related to this environmental review, please contact Peggy Kelley of my 
staff at (901) 322-8186 or at Peggy Kelley@faa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tommy L. Dupree 
Manager, Memphis Airports District Office 
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